
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Follow us on Instagram 

‘rushdenacademy6thform’ 

Last week year 12 and 10 students went to De Montfort University to take 

part in workshops, have a look around the campus and accommodation and 

learn about post 18 courses and choices. 

They had an informative day and many are now considering DMU as one of 

their university choices next year! 


